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COPY.
. Llopd's Register of Shipping,

High Close,
Wokingham, Berks.

23rd July, 1940.

He Dear Sirs,

1 heve to acknowledge recelpt of your
letter of the 8th May last, in further reference to
the postponement of the 2nd Special Survey No.2 of
the "INDIA MARU", and have placed the case before the
Committee at thelr meeting today.

Tn all the circumstasnces the Commlttee
will not object to the speclal Survey being postponed
until October, as deslred by the Owners, and I shall
be glad if you will inform them accordingly.

1 am, Dear Sirs,

Yours falthfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

me surveyors, Lloyd's Register
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